CLOSED FoRr THE

SUMMER. WE ARE ON THE
ROAD WITH OUR FOOD TRUCK
AND WILL RE-OPEN IN
SEPTEMBER.

COME SEE US AT OUR
EVENTS!!! CHECK OUR
FACEBOOK & WEBSITE FOR
LOCATIONS/DATES.

THANKS!!

DOURLE S BBQ

WE WILL STILL
BE AVAILABLE
TO CATER AND
DO LARGE
TAKE-OUT
ORDERS .,

ADVANCED NOTICE) caL 608-886—8292
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